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Do you suffer chronic migraine?

Macquarie Stem Cells, Professor Roy Beran and Cell-Innovations are currently recruiting for clinical
studies on the safety and effectiveness of stem cells in reducing the frequency and severity of
chronic migraines. The study is over 12 months. To be considered for study participation you must

have chronic migraine and be relatively healthy.

Study procedure and care will be provided at no cost. For more information about the potential
benefits and risks of the study please contact the trial coordinator at trials@cell-innovations.com.au

or phone 1300 738 025.

This study has been approved by the Northern Sydney Local Health District Human Research Ethics
Committee, reference number: HREC/15/HAWKE/279.
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